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July 26, 2024 

Sent via email – deputy-clerk@osmtownship.ca 

Liz Ross,  
Deputy Clerk 
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 
 
Re: Resolution Regarding the Importation and Safe Use of Lithium-ion         
Batteries  

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated June 28, 2024, regarding the 
above-mentioned matter.  

The said correspondence was provided to Stratford City Council for their information as 
part of the July 22, 2024, Council meeting Consent Agenda (CA-2024-124). Council 
adopted the following resolution: 

THAT CA-2024-124, being a resolution from The Corporation of the Township of 
Otonabee-South Monaghan regarding the Importance of Safe Use of Lithium-
ion Batteries, be endorsed. 
Sincerely, 
A.Pascual 

Audrey Pascual, Deputy Clerk 
/mf 
cc: Hon. David Piccini, Minister of Labour, Immigration and Skills Development 
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